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Unmapped: Update on New York Redistricting

By THOMAS KAPLAN

February 26, 2012

Each state must redraw its political maps to reflect the 2010 census, and New York is among the last to comply. The delay makes it harder for challengers to start campaigns. The state’s Congressional primary will be on June 26; its legislative primary will be on Sept. 11. 

SO FAR 

Legislative districts have been proposed by lawmakers, but not approved, and have been criticized as gerrymandered to protect incumbents. No Congressional districts have been proposed. 

THE LATEST 

A group of elected officials seeking the creation of a Latino Congressional district centered in Upper Manhattan marched from the Inwood neighborhood to the Bronx on Sunday to call attention to their issue. On Thursday, Gov. Andrew M. Cuomo affirmed his opposition to the proposed maps and called for a constitutional amendment to improve the process after the 2020 census. “I’ve been clear: send me these lines, and they’ll be vetoed,” the governor said. 

UP NEXT 

A panel of federal judges has ordered lawyers representing legislative leaders to appear before them in Brooklyn on Monday to discuss a possible court takeover of the process. A state judge is considering a separate challenge to an effort by Senate Republicans to expand the size of the Senate to 63, from 62. And legislative leaders are revising the proposed district maps. 
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